525 WEST JEFFERSON ST. ● SPRINGFIELD, ILLINOIS 62761 ●(217) 782-3516 FAX: (217) 785-4111

December 9, 2014

<u>CERTIFIED MAIL</u> <u>RETURN RECEIPT REQUESTED</u>

John R. Beberman Director, Capital Budget and Control The University of Chicago Medical Center 14216 South Meadowview Court Orland Park, IL 60462-2350

Re: #14-013 - Alteration to Permit

Dear Mr. Beberman:

We are in receipt of your request to change the number of observation beds from 46 to 44 beds. This change will be reflected in the project file and our database will be updated. No further action is required on your part.

We consider your alteration to be an allowable alteration requiring notice to the Illinois Health Facilities and Services Review Board only as per 77 IAC 1130.750 (a)(1).

"All alterations shall be reported to HFSRB before any alteration is executed. Some proposed alterations require HFSRB approval and some are prohibited. Proposed alterations that are not cited under these two categories require only written notification to HFSRB prior to execution of the alteration."

If you should have any questions please contact Mike Constantino or George Roate of my staff at 217.782.3516 or Mike:Constantino@illinois.gov or George:Roate@illinois.gov

Sincerely,

Courtney Avery Administrator

Illinois Health Facilities and Services Review Board

cc: Kathy Olson, Chairman

embrey Avery